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FROM THE BRIDGE % % % MARCH, 1976

About sixty days have passed since your last Log and your Governors have been busy
compiling the coming events. The summer calendar is filling nicely with hopes for

an excellent season. The unofficial season starter will be Spring Workday on April Tth,

and the more official event will be the semi-annual meeting on May 2nd. Please try
to attend both of these important Club activities.

Bill Rushay has asked to be replaced as Secretary-Treasurer because of pressing
business responsibilities. I sincerely thank Bill for the dedicated duties he performe
during his tenure. The Club underwent a pressing financial period, and Bill was
instrumental in providing the information and recommendations required for good
management. The job was really well done.

Commodore Metzger has graciously accepted, again, to come out of semi-retirement
and serve as Secretary-Treasurer; Commodore Lambrecht has agreed to chair a
Long Range Planning Committee for the betterment of the Club. This is a noteworthy
activity and I ask each member to give his full support to Chris. A report will be
presented at the Annual Meeting; Commodore Cox has volunteered to install some
additional landscaping for the area behind the Club; Commodore Rollit has again
contributed several hundred pounds (tons ?) of steel. This time for improvements

d

of the service area. It is very nice to see all of the Commodores appear in February.

Can Spring be far off?

I close on a note of sorrow. With a heavy heart I mark the passing of Ed Peters. He
was a good friend to all and much more to many.

ROBERT E. PRESTON
Commodore
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NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS

Pursuant to the Constitution of the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club, Article 6, Section 4,
Sub-section B, you are hereby notified that the semi-annual meeting of the Buckeye
Lake Yacht Club will be held Sunday, May 2, 1976, at the Club at 3:00 P. M.
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LADIES AUXILIARY

‘The Ladies Auxiliary January meeting was held January 13th

at the Red Ox in Columbus. There were 26 members and J
guests present. Our hostesses were Peggy Hauck, Flo Boswell
and Carrie Hoermle. - '

Birthdays girls present were Ginny Rosshirt, Custis Wuellner,
Bernice Greiner and Gladys Travis.

The February rn‘eeting was held at the Club on February 10th, Gladys Travis
with 21 members and guests attending. Helen Limes and Helen
Chase were the hostesses for this meeting. )

A speaker and a film were provided for this meeting by the American Cancer Society.

Arthelda and Dwight Haggard are home now and we want to extend our best wishes to )
Dwight. -We.also extend our sympathy to LaRae Peters for the loss of her husband, Ed.

Our next meeting will be March 9th.

MEMBERSHIP

‘We welcome Mr. Chester Hauck and his wife s
Patricia, as new members and hope they have
many happy times at Buckeye Lake Yacht Club.

Applications are pending from the following individuals: Gov. Robert Halterman
Sponsor Seconder

Mr., Jeffrey R. Wagner George Beck Frederick Schnee

Mr. Frank H. Foster George Beck Frederick Schnee

SAILING

VENTURE FLEET Dave Miller
Fleet Captain

The next Venture Fleet Meeting will be March 20th at BLYC. All Venture sailors
and friends are invited to have dinner at the Club. Plans for spring will be firmed
up following dinner. Many owners are planning to put in around April 1st. Anyone
who needs help launching can find all he wants at this meeting.

The January dinner meeting saw Dr. Harry Triffin elected 1976 Fleet Captain by
popular acclaim. Many activities, including racing, cruising on and off the lake,
and much good fellowship are well in the planning stage.

—



ENTERTAINMENT

Whether the occasion is ‘ST. PATRICK's DAY, the IDES OF MARCH, a
BIRTHDAY ,PROMOTION, or the ANNIVERSARY OF THE EXPECTATION OF SPRING , yoy
are invited to celebrate with us at a party....

Y “ AS YOU LIKE IT"

; * at BLYC on Saturday, March 13, 1976.

COCKTAILS and HORS d' OEUVRES

6:30 - 7:30
_ DINNER
i 7:30 - 9:00
T There Wikl be fwo compfefe maln coutth
fo choose §rom, total cost, $4.50 per
person.
DANCE
9:00 - 12:00

Music by, THE DYNA TONE-

DRESS
Optional and casual.

NON-MEMBER GUEST CHARGE
$4.00 pen couple fon Coctails and Dance

Reservations by March 11. Call:

Gen Lambrecht Buckeye Lake 929-4886
Dorothy Beck Lancaster , 653-5585
Joan Cartwright Newark 344-5170
Joan Hein Columbus 486-5120
Catherine Woodward Columbus 488-3437

Virge Bateman, Cathexine Woodward, Jo and Walter Grelle,
Jennifer Johnson, Eddie Metzger II, Joan and Mike Hein.

Your hosts, Del and Loretta Beckerat, Jeanie Britt, Pete Burns,

caeupipses
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GUN CLUB

The 200 shoot is in its third Week as this goes to press. So
in spite of rain, ice and high winds, scores are running high
with seven shooters posting averages over 20.

The first Gun Club brunch was well attended with Lou Reuter
putting out a great lasagne feed. The steaks have been picked
out for the annual banquet May 8th. Be sure to get this on
your calendar.

vV/C Robert Wachtel
Gun Club President

Work Day is AprLI 4th. We have scheduled a pre-work day dinner (Dutch) for April 3rd.
It's a chance to have a good dinner with our wives and friends and tell some tall shooting
stories. Come on out and join the gang., A full menu will be available and Lou is
planning a '"special' for that night too, Let Lou know you're coming if possible. All
BLYC members welcome.

J UNIOR TRAININGV

Governor
Dr. Carl Petersilge

Announcements of the BLLYC hosted Junior Symposium to be held on March 27 & 28,
1976, have been sent to Commodores of all I-I.YA Yacht Clubs and to Juniors who

participated at the Bay last summer.

We are hoping that most of our BLYC Juniors will come out for this two day symposium
and meet Juniors from other clubs.

Geo'r'g'\i’? Fisher is our Prograril Chairman and is getting together one of the-fine
informative programs for which he is so well known., '

Marian Petersilge is going to find housing for our Junior guests. You will make her
task easier if you will contact her and offer s5leeping space, especially if you live
near the Cluk. Call 344-1417.

Incidently, our own Junior Sailing Class will start in just a little over three months
from now. See if your kids are interested. If you know of non-members who have
children interested in learning to sail, tell them about our program and invite them
to join the Club and get their children involved in a life-long sport.




ENTERTAINMENT

THE SW

|
|

3

KETHEARTS BALL




KITCHEN R/C Ralph Gardner

The Club hours for February and March are:

Kitchen Bar
Monday Closed Closed
Tuesday Closed Closed
Wednesday Closed Closed
Thursday Closed Closed
Friday 4 PM - 9 PM 4 PM-1AM
Saturday 9 AM - 11 PM 9 AM - 1 AM
Sunday 9 AM - 7T PM 9 AM - 9 PM

Sandwiches will be served until Bar closes.

The Club will be available to any member wishing to plan a luncheon, dinner, party,
etc. on any day. Call Mr. Reuter in Columbus 486-5490 or myself at 928-8380
Buckeye Lake or 866-6075 Columbus.

My daughter, Michelle Lynn, was born February 2, 1976, weighing in at 6 pounds
13 ounces. Ellie and I are very happy and proud about our new family member. We
wish to thank you all for being so kind.

I would like to give thanks to member George "Mac! Wood., ''Mac' has been my .. .-
oasis in-a storim during Ty time on the Board of Governors, Whenever there has
been some emergency or routine work to be done, '""Mac' has been there to help me
out. Also, during the last few months when funds have been at a minimum, he has

let payment ride until our funds have built up again. Thanks '"Mac'', the Club and I
appreciate it.

Big plans are being made for the upcoming season. Come out and join in the fun and
fellowship.

ENTERTAINMENT

The Sweetheart's Ball on Valentines Day was a really great
party.  Over 130 members and guests enjoyed cocktails of-
their choice, champagne, and a delicious dinner featuring
roast breast of chicken. The swinging music of the Joe Grant
Orchestra was appreciated by all, ' ’

The Club was never more beautiful with huge red hearts to
walk through at the front door and in the hallway -- the
sweetheart tree ~- red heart balloons and table decorations - Governor George Beck

with the theme " LOVE IS ', .. l

Special thanks go to the hard-working committee who put it all together: Lloyd and Inez
Goodman, Roger and Ruth Dubble, Mike and Marilyn AActon, Ben and Debbie Bope and
John and Inge Snyder. ”
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FACILITIES

DOCK AND STORAGE RULES

Paragraph 4 a. provides " A list of slip applications and date
of priority will be published semi-annually in the Log and
maintained continuously on the bulletin board. !

b. provides ' All slip assignments, both new and
transfers, will be posted on the bulletin board. " Gov. Fred Schnee

Paragraph 2 provides "Assignment of docks or slips will be
based on: a., Date of completed dock application form or
letter. "

There is now posted on the bulletin board a map of Buckeye Lake Yacht Club dock
facilities as rent was paid for those facilities for the year 1975. There have been
no changes or transfers since the end of the 1975 sailing year. There are now some
facilities available. Assignment of facilities, other than those assigned and paid
for in 1975 which will be billed again for 1976 at the same location, will be made
according to Dock and Storage Rules as soon as we have a better idea of available
facilities.

We encourage anyone who paid for facilities in 1975 who does not intend using them
in 1976 to please advise the Governor in charge of fa.cuhtles as promptly as possible,-
“even in advance of payment of dues., — -~ - ____ . wee_._.. S

DOCK REQUESTS ON HAND IN WRITING 2-18-76

Edward C. Metzger 7-15-67 David Boling 10-4-75
Robert W. Irwin 3-5-68 Fred N. Kletrovets 10-11-75
Paul E. Lorms 5-1-70 Jeffrey R. Wagner ‘ 12-31-75
Dr. Carl Petersilge © 4-28-73 Howard Antle C T 2-14-76
Louis O. Cartwright 3-20-74 ' . -

Future requests for dock facilities must be in writing; dated; giving the date of
applicants Club membership; the length, beam and draft of boat.
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THE JULIAN-MYER AGENCY
For all your insurance needs
5 E. Long 224-7875
Columbus, Ohio 43215
Bud Myer, Owner

Hoermie's Inc. Real Estate
TV and APPLIANCES Peddicord & Assoc., Inc.
1894 Parsons Ave. 444-2195 Hebron Branch
Columbus, Ohio 43207 Annette Lawler
B Hagmm ek 928-8655 9284476

LEACH AND SON FUNERAL HOME
established 1906
2154 E. Main St. 237-2261

Columbus, Ohio 43209
Art B. Leach

NEWARK, OHIO
FRED SCHNEE

THE HISS STAMP CO.

B and L MOTOR FREIGHT Rubber, Brass & Steel

MARKING DEVICES

WALTER ROSSHIRT

195 E. Long St. 224-5119

COLUMBUS STEEL SUPPLY CO.
294-4461 1000 Bonham Ave,
For all your STEEL requirementsl

Comm. Ivan Rollit
Tom Greiner
Virgil Bateman

SHAW-DAVIS FUNERAL HOMES
34 West Sscond Ave,
4341 North High St.
299-4155 262-2600
Private New Selection Room
HARRY H. SHAW, Jr,

SAYRE BROTHERS
CHRIS-CRAFT
Sales & Service

Est. 1904 Hebron 928-3691

LW MLS
LARRY WADE & CO., REALTORS
““Anything in REAL ESTATE"
3311 E. Livingston Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43227

239-1155 Day/Night

555 W, Broad Street

RODENFELS CHEVROLET CO.
for GOOD DEALS 1120 W. Church St.
see PAUL TRAVIS NEWARK, OHIO

DON CLARK CARPETS

228-1551 344-1903

More Listings..More Sales..More Often
Peg Higginbotham

Cam Taylor Co., Realtor
235-2356 235-5012

Office Res.

WEST SIDE ELECTRONICS

C. B. RADIOS
1863 West Main St.

Newark 344-3558
Lou Cartwright

il

Directory
Mailing List

As Follows
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ADDRESS CORRECTION FORM

CHANGE ADD DELETE

BLYC Secretary-Treasurer
Post Office Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Z/ R




Come See Our Fleet!

DICK MASHETER FORD IMPORTANT DATES

1090 S. Hamilton Rd.
The Crossroads of Ford Country

861-7150
MARCH
Tremont Royal Blue, Inc.
Ray A. Gardner, Pres. 7 Gun Club
GARDNER'S FOOD CENTERS i
P. O. Box 942 St. Rd. 79 9 Ladies Aux, .
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 12 Governor's Dinner
,\?g\,,,sérﬁfrb?,ti'o 13 "As you like it"
14 Gun Club
19 Ice Breaker
DRESSEL INSURANCE AGENCY 20 ' Venture Fleet
595 E. Broad St. : i
Columbus, Ohio 43215 Meeting
“Complete Insurance Service’ 21 Gun Club
Office 224-0020 - s s
=l e ALiD 27-28 Junior Symposium
28 Gun Club
APRIL
JOHN ERWIN INSURANCE AGENCY, 7 Work Day
Inc.
Financial Responsibility Specialists MAY

1500 S. Hamilton
Columbus, Ohio 43227
Call Edward L. Metzger || 861-2295

2 Semi-Annual
Meeting

RETURN TO0 e e e

BUCKEYE LAKE YACHT CLUB
BOX 867

BUCKEYE LAKE, OHIO 43008

DATED MATERIAL

YOUR MONTHLY LOG

LOU CARTWRIGHT, EDITOR

JOAN CARTWRIGHT, ASSISTANT

REEB'S RESTAURANT
FOR
FINE FOOD
Lloyd Ballenger
Ed Ballenger

WILSONS AUTO SERVICE, INC.
Motors - Brakes - Shimmy
Wheel Alignment - Painting

Collision Work
95 N. Grant Ave. 228-3535
Geo. Benedict Ernie Wilson

WALKER & BATTAT FORD
45,000+ Cars Sold in 30 Yrs.
Newark 522-2181 Columbus 221-5681
Lease or buy with confidence
Ray Walker Bob Battat

“YOUR BEST POLICY IS OURSI"”

METZGER ASSOCIATES, INC.
2770 EAST MAIN STREET
COLUMBUS, OHIO 43209

(614)237-5449/(614)231-4960
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